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College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

  

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2017-2018 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Come see Dance Company 2018! Their annual show is January 16, 17 and 18, at 7 p.m., at the Wallis. A range of dance styles 
will be presented and pieces are choreographed by guest artists and Dance Company students (Rachel Galen, Tamia James, Lauren 
Kim, Lital Mizrahi, Mikaela Rabizadeh, Rebekah Sheff, and Leore Slavick).  Tickets can be bought in person at the Wallis box office or 
online at: http://thewallis.org/show-info.php?id=353 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PSAT Results & College Admissions Testing Night- Tuesday, January 23rd at 6:30 pm in the Jon Cherney Auditorium 
Students and parents join us for an important evening filled with information on college admission testing. Topics covered by guest speaker Matt 
Steiner from Compass Education Group include: 

 SAT or ACT: Making your best choice 

 Understanding PSAT scores and what they project 

 Test scores’ role and weight in college admissions 

 Why colleges’ testing policies vary so widely 
 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Regular Schedule 
Tuesday: Regular Schedule  
Wednesday: Regular Schedule  
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. PROHIBITED AREAS:  

- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  
LOT B 1-5 
LOT C 223-228 
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the REAR 
VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Campus Security or by email to 
mbuckley@bhusd.org When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, model, color) and the 
BHHS parking pass number (if it has one). 

 
STUDENTS WITH PARKING PERMITS:  
NOTICE: You may NOT go to your cars during school hours. 

 PLAN AHEAD – USE YOUR LOCKER 
 Parking lot doors will be locked at the start of period 2. 
 If you are in the lot or go to your car, you could receive a 1-day 

suspension. 
 Seniors who go to their cars will lose participation privileges in 

senior activities. 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any of the 

above rules! 
 You may not move your car from lot to lot during school time 

(7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 

http://beverlyhighlights.com/
http://thewallis.org/show-info.php?id=353
mailto:mbuckley@bhusd.org


 Debunking the most pervasive myths about testing and admission 

 The relevance of Subject Tests at elite colleges 

 Sane and successful calendaring of testing and test prep 
 
Freshmen, Get the inside track to success Link Leaders will be available Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, December 5, 6, and 7 at the 
following locations: Villages 2nd and 3rd floor patio, Library During lunch to support and assist freshmen in preparing for finals. They all have 
inside information and tips and tricks for success during finals. Look for the bright pink shirts.  
 
TED KOPPEL, renown TV news anchor, journalist will be the featured speaker at the Saban Theater on Sunday, Jan 21 at the Saban Theater 
in Beverly Hills. Interested students should contact Ms. Garratt in V-21 to sign up. 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse 
the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
Winter Break Community Service Opportunity: Volunteer with the Friendship Circle of Los Angeles at their Winter Camp for kids who 
have special needs. Make a difference while enjoying a week of field trips and fun activities. Monday - Friday, December 25- 29 9-4pm 
(orientation & training, Sunday, Dec. 24 from 10-12) Please RSVP to liba@fcla.org or call (310) 280- 0955 or contact Cindy Dubin at 
cdubin@bhusd.org with questions. 
 
NORMANS!! ASB Cards are essential to having the best Beverly experience! Buy yours today at the student store for $65! With an ASB 
card, you get free entry to all regular season games, discounts to restaurants throughout Beverly Hills, and discounted admission to winter formal 
and prom, all while supporting Beverly Hills High School! Go Normans! 
 
Just a reminder that all the donation and volunteer slots for the Boys' Basketball Tournament are online at 
http://signup.com/go/QbqFhYK. Please let me know if you would like anything adjusted times, quantities, etc. We need 32 volunteers over the 6 
days to staff the stand. It would be great if athlete parents helped out. 
 
SAT & ACT Practice Tests-sign up to take an ACT or SAT full length practice test Saturday, December 16, 2017 from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm in 
room V9 and V10. Register by Tuesday, December 12,, 2017. Register online: https://www.revolutionprep.com/partners/practice-
exams/school/55/  
 
Wednesday, December 6, 2017 - All about Juniors - Q & A for the class of 2019  
Juniors this is the first workshop just for you. Come and ask your questions and learn important information about the college application process 
and college entrance exams. 
 
Putney Student Travel: Summer opportunities December 12, 2017, lunch outside the library Putney Student Travel offers high school and 
middle school students summer opportunities focused on community service, language immersion, cultural exploration, adventure travel, and pre-
college enrichment. They will also be representing National Geographic Student Expeditions which offers programs for middle & high school 
students focused on Photography, Wildlife & Conservation, Archaeology & Ancient Culture, Filmmaking, Creative Writing, Climate, & Community 
Service as well as the New York Times Student Journeys which offers opportunities for high school students to explore themes prominent in Times 
coverage. Each journey is joined by either a National Geographic expert or New York Times journalist. 
 
After-school Tutoring 
Link: https://www.bhhslibrary.com/tutoring 
Instructions:  Go to bhhslibrary.com (or click on the LIBRARY link from the school's webpage, bhhs.bhusd.org), then click on CALENDARS on the 
top menu and choose TUTORING from the dropdown menu. 
  
Post-Secondary Options for Students with Learning Disabilities. Thursday, December 7, 2017, 4:00 p.m. in the Jon Cherney Hall 
Students and parents, come listen to guest speaker Rachel Masson from Beacon College as she discusses programs available for students with 
learning disabilities. Programs of support range per campus and as a family it can be incredibly helpful to begin searching for the right support 
program early! Explore college options! Beacon College is a private, nonprofit college in Florida awarding bachelor’s degrees exclusively to 
students with dyslexia, ADHD or other specific learning disabilities. 
 
Peer Tutoring is Open for Business in December: students looking for help with homework or an upcoming quiz or test are welcome to come at 
lunch to the College and Career Center (Room 290) where we will have student tutors for one on one or small group assistance. Tutoring is on a 
first come, first serve basis, and help in any particular academic area will depend on the tutors who volunteer to work that week. Students 
interested in a certain discipline for which there isn’t a tutor present, can discuss that issue in person on Tuesdays with the Peer Tutor Student 
Coordinator, Paris Rosen, so she can look into the possibility of finding a tutor for that certain level or subject for the following week. General 
questions can be directed to Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org.  
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College Monday Workshop Series -All sessions are in Room 290 during lunch. Note some workshops are not on Monday. 
December 6, 2017** - All about Juniors Q & A for the class of 2019**Wednesday workshop 
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a special Q&A 
program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of all grades are welcome. 
Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at some meetings) and don’t forget to bring 
your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any questions regarding this program. And thank you to our 
wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
 
8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 Thursday, December 7, 2017 
 Wednesday, January 17, 2018 *Guest Speaker PSAT Q&A 
 Wednesday, February 7, 2018 
 Thursday, March 8, 2018 
 Wednesday April 11, 2018 
 Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse 
the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
PEER MENTORS/TUTORS WANTED WORKING WITH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CHILDREN HAVING SOCIAL AND/OR ACADEMIC 
DIFFICULTIES! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school children having social and/or 
academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 
310-285-6810. 
 
Pacific Pier Part-Time Jobs (NEW 10/10): Pacific Pier has many job openings for dynamic students (16 or older) in many different types of 
positions. Energetic and outgoing students (e.g, theater students!) could consider applying for a Game Attendant position or Ride Attendant or 
Merchandise Attendant position! Hospitality students could apply for the Food and Beverage positions (they need people right away for that  
department) or Ticketing Attendants!  Engineering type students could apply to be a Ride Attendant!    Retail minded students can consider the 
Merchandise Attendant or Ticketing Attendant positions! To apply, there are 2 mandatory first steps: 1) Go to www.pacpark.com/jobs to apply 
online AND 2) email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting “BHHS Pac Park Application Submitted” so Ms. Dubin has your name. After doing 
those two steps, applicants will be contacted by Pacific Pier if they are selected for an interview; and, since there are logistics issues for students 
working at Pacific Park (hours, transportation, etc.), we will be having a mandatory student/parent information session for students selected for 
an interview so the Pacific Park Human Resources Recruiter can come explain everything to make sure the expectations are clear to everyone. 
They are looking to hire now for many of the above positions, and soon for all of them in anticipation of the holiday season and winter break. For 
any other information contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org . 
 
Career Center Wednesday Workshop #3 December 6: Join former America's Top Models with BesTalent Group, a neighboring talent 
consultant, for a fun filled lunch time workshop on being your most confident self! Great for students who want to pursue careers in fashion, 
entertainment, and/or who would like practical tips about poise and presence for job and college interviews. Students can make connections for 
possible internship opportunities at 2018 Fashion Week in Los Angeles and New York. Room Science Building EDC at lunch. 
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    http://www.bhhsclubs.org 
 
 
 
Attention parents and teachers! The BHHS Mock Trial Team is expanding and needs a second coach. If you are considering this position or 
would like more details, please contact club sponsor Mr. Van Rossum or club President Liza Freiberg at bhhsmtt@gmail.com 
 
Christian Club – We will be meeting on Monday, December 4th during lunch in room 170 (instrumental music). All students are welcome to 
come – bring your lunch – we will be discussing a biblical perspective on a current topic. Dessert will be provided. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse 
the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
Internship at Career Center for Seniors (NEW 8/31): A neighboring West Hollywood Career Center would be interested in two BHHS interns! 
The position would involve basic administrative tasks, involving updating event calendars, monitoring sign in sheets, copying application forms, 
assisting with workshop setup which entails copying materials, setting up the projector and laptop for PowerPoint presentations, assisting visitors 
with using the computers and printing materials. Hours and days are flexible, and the office is open to 6:30p.m. If you would like to apply, 
please email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting “Career Center Internship” in the subject line, and attaching your resume. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Complimentary custom mouthguards are available for all BHHS athletes. Please contact Dr. Douglas Galen to schedule your appointment (310) 
855-1000 
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